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          November 22th, 2022 

Dear Praying Churches and Friends,  
 

The weather has cooled down and the holidays are here. By the time this letter 
reaches you, I pray you all have had a wonderful Thanksgiving as we have much to be 
thankful for! These past few months have really flown by, we have been from Michigan, 
South Carolina and all the way down to Florida. Many of these meetings have been 
conferences that have gone through the week and some Sunday only meetings. We have 
had many opportunities to teach and present in the children ministries as well as preaching 
in some chapel services and visiting classrooms.  
 

We were able to spend some time with Trevor’s grandparents in their sending 
church and we had a great week of fellowship with them and the church family. We were 
taken on for support which makes us one step closer; praise the Lord! Recently after 
Trevor was done preaching in a high school chapel service, we were approached by a 
student who felt called to missions. As we spoke with her, she mentioned how daunting it 
can feel when the Lord is leading you to do something so out of your comfort zone. But 
isn’t that the Christian life for everyone, even the newest of believers can testify that it 
doesn’t take long for the Lord to move us out of our comfort zone. It’s when we take those 
steps out, following Him, that we can see that following Him (though sometimes scary) is 
always the best choice!  
 

Please pray for us as we continue to travel through the holidays, also for the health 
of the boys as they have already been through the flu and multiple other colds these past 
few weeks. Finally, we ask you to remember a young man Trevor spoke with the other day 
while he and the boys were getting haircuts. He was very confused about the true Gospel 
of Christ, after some discussion and finishing the haircut, we were able to leave him with 
a Gospel tract as well. Pray that he has read it or will read it, the location of this barber 
shop is a location we go through semi-often, so we would like to stop in again and have 
more time to speak with him again. 

 

In Christ, 

Trevor Deneau 

Your Missionary to Italy 

 


